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Comments: 

 Dear USDA Forest Service,

 

I wholeheartedly support the the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. Please say YES to it.

Additionally, please conduct an Environmental Assessment (EA). Water quality is of the utmost importance for

the future of our society--it is vital that we preserve water sources and keep them free of pollutants such as those

that result from mining.

 

Sincerely,

Trevor Byrne


